FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO
‘THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

December 11, 1931.
B-5971.

SUBJECT: Forms for use during 1932.

Dear Sir:
There are being forwarded to you today under

separate cover a supoly of the following forms for use

during 1932:
Form 38, copies
Form 95, - °  copies
Form 9o, copies
Form 4, _ copies

A supply of Form 34 will be mailed within a

week or ten days. .

Very truly yours,

E. L. Smead, Chief,
Division of Bank Operations.

TO GOVERNORS OF ALL F. R. BANKS*
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